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4th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Small Schools Week- Whole school Trip to Woburn Safari Park 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that during small schools week (w.c 23rd June), we have planned a whole 
school trip to Woburn Safari Park on Monday 23rd June. We are very excited that the whole school 
will have a guided tour of the safari on a double decker bus, foot safari and we will attend some 
additional workshops.  We are also planning some whole school writing around this trip during the 
week. 
 
The children will need to arrive at school on time as we will set off promptly at 9:00am. We will also be 
scheduled to return back to school for the usual pick up time. 
 
Please ensure that your child brings with them a small bag with a bottle of water, suncream and 
sunhat. For lunches, the children will need to bring a packed lunch or they can take a yellow school 
lunch which is the cold option (cheese roll). These must be ordered in advance of the trip and numbers 
shared with our catering provider. Therefore, if your child requires a yellow lunch, please let the school 
office know by Tuesday 10th June 
 
To cover the costs associated with the trip, we kindly ask for a payment of £22.50 per child or £18.50 
for pupils in receipt of PPG. Please can this be paid via Arbor by Thursday 12th June. Please note- 
without sufficient payments, the trip will unfortunately be cancelled. Payments can be made via Arbor 
from 5th June 2025. 
 
If you have any concerns around payments, please contact me directly in complete confidence. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr M. Beach - Headteacher 
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